HOMEPORT :
TELLICO LAKE
LOUDON, TN
FOUNDED 1997

January 2020 Newsletter

WWW.TELLICOCRUISINGCLUB.COM

CLUB EVENTS

2020 Officers

Commander:

Wayne Geoffrey
734-812-0858
wgeoffre@gmail.com

First Officer:
Glen Martin

423-284-8392
glenrmartin@charter.net

Second Officer:

John Manczko
847-997-5739
johnyg@comcast.net

Bursar:
Bill Hall
318-564-8412

Jerry Campbell
Communication:
865-458-0861

Jerrycampbell2@gmail.com

Past Commander:
Pat Ezell

513-257-5279
jpezell@aol.com

Scribe:
Linda Knecht

614-371-7508
Lakne23@yahoo.com

Member at Large:
Dianna Vanoni

865-657-3031
Diannav59@g.com

Standard Activities

Romeos

Every Wednesday at 11:15 AM
Rain or shine

Meet at H dock

Lunch by boat or car

Captain: Ken Kofink
865-458-3225

Juliets

Every third Wednesday
Details vary by month
Captain: Linda Knecht
614-371-7508

2020 Activities

January 2020
Wednesday January 8

TCC Meeting 6:00 PM
Social 5:00 PM

Wednesday January 15
2020 Kickoff Luncheon
Toqua Bar & Grill

12:00

Captains Glen & Kay Martin

Wednesday January 22
Juliets Luncheon
Toqua Bar & Grill
11:30 AM

Captain Linda Knecht

More events listed next month



Black Bear Inn & Pirate Voyage Show
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Christmas Dinner/Dance
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OIC Jan 15, 2020
Wednesday, 11:30 AM

e

January 15, 2020 “Kick-off” Lunch

Tellico Village Toqua Club Grill Restaurant
200 Togua Club Way, Loudon, TN 37774 (865) 458-1330

Sign-up at January General Meeting, Jan 8th

Order from Menu
Hosted by Matrtin's

Contact: Glen Martin 423-284-8392
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Ship’s Store

Your One Stop Shopping for the Best in Cruising Wear
Lake Charts S5 TCC Hats $15
Burgee $25 TCC Visors $14

TCC Swim Suit Cover Ups —$20 L, $22 XXL
Samples & pricing in ship’s store
T Shirts unisex STBD
Jackets Men $66 Jackets Women $66
Polo Shirts Men $40 Polo Shirts Women $40
Wind Shirts $85
Embroidery on Polo Shirt STBD
Captains: Don & Pam Coonley 865-657-9340
doncoonley@gmail.com pamcoonley@gmail.com

Alternate: Carolyn Rosen crosen313@charter.net 865-408-1125

Your TCC Newsletter Team

Editor: Bob Reed
865-738-3643

Photography: Cathy DeBoer

tccfunpix@gmail.com

The Other Volunteers Who Keep the TCC Afloat

Anchor Boats

The following captains have volunteered (if available) to

be anchor boats for Raft Offs when needed:
P/C Stu McFadden, Bursar Bill Hall, P/C Errol Keith, John

Krathwohl

TCC Internal Communications

Jerry Campbell 865-458-0861
Jerrycampbell2@gmail.com

Membership Chairman
P/C Pat Ezell
513-257-5279

Service Officer
Pam Schell 423-462-1094
schellady@yahoo.com

TCC Memorial Rock
Past Commander’s Club

P/C Chuck Zimmerman
Al Sponholz
P/C Tim Smith

Webmaster
Bob Reed 865-738-3643
saxhound@sbcglobal.net

Women'’s Lunch Group (JULIETs) Captain:
Linda Knecht 614-371-7508

Boating Classes

Men’s Lunch Group (ROMEOs) Captain:
Ken Kofink 865-458-3225

Knoxville Power Squadron: Tom Dietrich 865-657-9190
Coast Guard Auxiliary: Mike Colacone 352-804-8257

Vessel Safety Inspections

CG Auxiliary: Peter Kraslawsky 865-964-5558

Power Squadron: Bob Bray 865-408-9229

Bill Hall 865-657-3214
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